Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be a reader of the MI magazine. Below are my /‘

NN
comments and reflections. 'A m

I am most impressed with the amount of hard work that has gone into the latest edition of Research MI.

It really shows the dedication of teachers in trying to improve as well as to understand the needs of gifted individuals.
It reminded me very much of a Hollywood movie, The X-Man, regarding different characters blessed with special gifts/
talents and it is up to the elders and the administrators to help them to capitalize their talents.

Much in the same way as in the movie, I can see the work of G.T. College teachers via their research and pedagogy
practices in helping gifted pupils with the sole aim of developing them to realize their potentials, and ultimately enhancing
these pupils to become successful individuals in their own right. Hence it is essential to understand the needs of these
pupils, allowing them to explore and experiment which G.T. College can offer.

Food for thought for the future, I would be interested to know how teachers have developed themselves in order to
make them suitable facilitators in meeting the needs of these special pupils by examining, perhaps, specialties that these
individual teachers (may) possess.

Lastly, congratulations to G.T. College
for opening our eyes to your work and
sharing with us your love for quality
education.




